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House Members:  I would like to submit that letting our state be destroyed by people 

with drug/mental problems, and those who cannot afford housing in our great state is 

unacceptable.  Don’t you think we could better serve them with residential mental 

health/treatment centers?  Possibly an updated mandatory facility like Dammasch 

Hospital or perhaps a facility where the patients could learn how to farm and earn 

privileges for the growth in learning how to assist with their own survival? Away from 

the chaos of the city, possibly in a lower residential area such as Antelope, OR? Or 

somewhere like that. The help they are getting now is NOT working! No punishment, 

numerous rewards, the “right” to DESTROY everything the majority have worked 

their whole lives trying to improve and beautify. This is not acceptable. 

Unsustainable, embarrassing, a fool’s fantasy. Where will the line be drawn?  People 

that have chosen to vote this direction should be absolutely, legally bound to accept 

these individuals into their private homes!  Maybe then they would understand rules 

and consequences!  Please consider the reality of the asinine reality you are pushing 

down our throats. 


